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Subject:    January Resolutions – 4th St North & South Reconstruction  
 
 
4th Street North & South Reconstruction  
 
The Minneapolis Pedestrian Advisory Committee is supportive of the direction of the 4th St North & South 
reconstruction project, and is encouraged to see the Complete Streets Policy clearly in action. Specific elements the 
PAC would like to see in the proposed layout include: Sidewalks designed to meet downtown minimums of 12’ 
throughout the corridor, clear delineation of uses through design, and a raised protected bike facility to define the 
tone of the street. The PAC encourages the city to work with Metro Transit on potential transit priority in the south-
east direction. 
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